
31st March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following the success of our Year 4’s ‘First Access’ Cornet and Trumpet term which
finished with a brilliant assembly; I am delighted to offer brass lessons to the pupils of
Sir Robert Geffery. The children of this school are incredibly fortunate to have a
selection of school brass instruments available. If your child would like to continue
developing their brass playing with me, they will have the opportunity to try different
brass instruments and together we will decide which instrument is best suited for the
individual.

Visit https://cmst.co.uk to learn more and to request lessons (various structures
available) go to ‘Sign Up.’ Please also check if you are eligible for subsidised
lessons. There are discounts for Pupil Premium families including MOD families. The
ASONE Community Hub are keen to support the progress of brass playing in the area
so if there is a reason preventing a student from learning, please do not hesitate to get
in touch to see how they can assist.

Your Sincerely,

Mrs Kathryn Harris
Cornwall Music Service Trust

https://cmst.co.uk

